Family-forward Organizational Policies and Programs For Physical Therapy Employers



HODP07-24-13-19 [Policy]

The American Physical Therapy Association is committed to being a family-forward organization and recommends that employers of physical therapists and physical therapist assistants implement family-forward policies and programs for their employees.

Explanation of Reference Numbers [use for House policy]:

HOD P00-00-00 stands for House of Delegates/month/year/page/vote in the Board of Directors minutes; the "P" indicates that it is a position (see below). For example, HOD P06-22-05-04 means that this position can be found in the June 2022 House of Delegates meeting minutes on Page 5 and that it was Vote 4.

E: Binding Ethical Document | P: Position | Y: Policy

Last Updated: 07/22/2024

Contact: governancehouse@apta.org